
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

May 15, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: UG-240096 - Quarterly Reports for the Quarter Ending December 31, 2023 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

In accordance with WAC 480-100-275 we electronically filed the natural gas Operating Reports 

for the quarterly period ending December 31, 2023 on February 14, 2024. Subsequently, it was 

discovered that the Company inadvertently excluded a required adjustment related to income taxes 

in the December 2023 Operating Reports. The Company is therefore filing the corrected December 

2023 natural gas Operating Reports for the one month and twelve months’ ending December 31, 

2023. All other Operating Reports and materials submitted in the original filing on February 14, 

2024 remain unchanged.  

Please contact Marcus Garbarino at (509) 495-2567 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Paul Kimball 
Paul Kimball 

Mgr. of Compliance & Discovery 
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